
  

 

VOLUNTEER
THANK YOU 

 
Volunteers who have contributed to 
school life during 2020 are warmly 

invited to a social evening,  
to be held on 

Thursday 3 December 2020 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Timaru Boys’ High School 
Time: 5:30pm - 7:00pm 

Where: TBHS Cricket Pavilion 
RSVP: tbhs@timaruboys.school.nz  

By Monday 30 November 2020 
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